
 
 

 
 

 

 

Useful Links and Resources 
 

 
Ted Talks 

• The Danger of a Single Story – Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie - 

https://www.ted.com/talks/chimamanda_ngozi_adichie_the_danger_of_a_single_s 

tory#t-1102398 

 
Publications 

• Parent Guide 
https://yoopies.co.uk/c/press-releases/blacklivesmatter 

• Race and Racism in English Secondary Schools – Runnymede Trust Publication - 
https://www.runnymedetrust.org/uploads/publications/pdfs/Runnymede%20Secon 
dary%20Schools%20report%20FINAL.pdf 

• Teaching British Histories of Race, Migration and Empire – Resources for 
Teachers and Learners – collaboration between Institute of Historical Research 
and Runnymede Trust - https://www.history.ac.uk/library/collections/teaching- 
british-histories-race-migration-and-empire 

• 10-Step Guide to Non-Optical Allyship – Mireille Cassandra Harper - 
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/diversity/_documents/10%20Steps%20to%20No 
n-Optical%20Allyship.pdf 

• Your Kids Aren’t Too Young to Talk About Race: Resource Roundup - 
https://www.prettygooddesign.org/blog/Blog%20Post%20Title%20One-5new4 

• 21 British Children’s Authors (of Colour) You Should Know - 
https://coffeebookshelves.com/2018/08/08/21-british-childrens-authors-of-colour- 
you-should-know/ 

• The Treasury’s Tweet Shows Slavery is Still Misunderstood – David Olusoga for 
the Guardian 
https://www.theguardian.com/commentisfree/2018/feb/12/treasury-tweet-slavery- 
compensate-slave-owners 

• Jamii – Little Black Book 
https://lovejamii.com/product/little-black-book/ 

• Handbook for Facilitating Difficult Conversations in the Classroom - 
http://teach.ufl.edu/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/Handbook-for-Facilitating-Difficult- 
Conversations2.pdf 

• Let’s Talk! Discussing Race, Racism and Other Difficult Topics With Students - 
http://www.tolerance.org/sites/default/files/general/TT%20Difficult%20Conversatio 
ns%20web.pdf 

• Inclusive EY books Alexander Fernandez (Mr. Alex’s Bookshelf) writes an 
insightful and thoughtful review) 
https://lantanapublishing.com/blogs/blog/standing-in-solidarity-blacklivesmatter 

• Children’s Community School graphic depicting young children’s awareness of 
race 0-7 years 

https://www.ted.com/talks/chimamanda_ngozi_adichie_the_danger_of_a_single_story#t-1102398
https://www.ted.com/talks/chimamanda_ngozi_adichie_the_danger_of_a_single_story#t-1102398
https://yoopies.co.uk/c/press-releases/blacklivesmatter
https://www.runnymedetrust.org/uploads/publications/pdfs/Runnymede%20Secondary%20Schools%20report%20FINAL.pdf
https://www.runnymedetrust.org/uploads/publications/pdfs/Runnymede%20Secondary%20Schools%20report%20FINAL.pdf
https://www.history.ac.uk/library/collections/teaching-british-histories-race-migration-and-empire
https://www.history.ac.uk/library/collections/teaching-british-histories-race-migration-and-empire
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/diversity/_documents/10%20Steps%20to%20Non-Optical%20Allyship.pdf
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/diversity/_documents/10%20Steps%20to%20Non-Optical%20Allyship.pdf
https://www.prettygooddesign.org/blog/Blog%20Post%20Title%20One-5new4
https://coffeebookshelves.com/2018/08/08/21-british-childrens-authors-of-colour-you-should-know/
https://coffeebookshelves.com/2018/08/08/21-british-childrens-authors-of-colour-you-should-know/
https://www.theguardian.com/commentisfree/2018/feb/12/treasury-tweet-slavery-compensate-slave-owners
https://www.theguardian.com/commentisfree/2018/feb/12/treasury-tweet-slavery-compensate-slave-owners
https://lovejamii.com/product/little-black-book/
http://teach.ufl.edu/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/Handbook-for-Facilitating-Difficult-Conversations2.pdf
http://teach.ufl.edu/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/Handbook-for-Facilitating-Difficult-Conversations2.pdf
http://www.tolerance.org/sites/default/files/general/TT%20Difficult%20Conversations%20web.pdf
http://www.tolerance.org/sites/default/files/general/TT%20Difficult%20Conversations%20web.pdf
https://lantanapublishing.com/blogs/blog/standing-in-solidarity-blacklivesmatter


 
 

 
 

 

 

http://www.childrenscommunityschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/theyre-not- 
too-young-1.jpg 

• Anti-racism in the Early Years 
https://wellnessforall.org.uk/2020/06/03/anti-racism-in-the-early-years/ 

• Black Cultural Archives a centre dedicated to collecting, preserving and 
celebrating the histories of African and Caribbean people in Britain 
https://blackculturalarchives.org/ 

• A resource designed to support the discovery of documents relating to black 
British history within The National Archives’ collections 
https://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/black-history/ 

• Akala on everyday racism 
https://www.theguardian.com/commentisfree/video/2015/mar/18/everyday-racism- 
what-should-we-do 

• Dispelling the post-racism myth - Eniola Aluko and Afua Hirsch 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nmAvPkVj8uE 

 

Films 

• When They See Us 

• 13th 

• Just Mercy 

• The Hate U Give 

• The Racial Wealth Gap, 

Explained 

• 16 Shots 

• Crime + Punishment 

• The Death and Life of Marsha P 

Johnson 

 

 

• Ferguson: A Report from 

Occupied Territory 

• I Am Not Your Negro 

• Let the Fire Burn 

• Stay Woke: The Black Lives 

Matter Movement 

• Hard Stop 

• Strong Island 

• Time: The Kalief Browder Story 

• Farming 

• Detroit 

 

TV and clips 

• Black Sheep 

• Black and Scottish 

• Shame in the Game: Racism in 

Football 

• Black and British: A Forgotten 

History 

• Black is the New Black 

• Black Lives Matter explained: The 

history of a movement 

• The School That Tried to End 

Racism 

 

 

• Windrush Generation: The 

Scandal that Shook Britain 

Explained and Debated 

• Britain’s Windrush Veterans: The 

Battle to be British 

• The Talk – Channel 4 

• Africa turns the page: The novels 

that shaped a continent 

• Take Your Knee Off My Neck 

http://www.childrenscommunityschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/theyre-not-too-young-1.jpg
http://www.childrenscommunityschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/theyre-not-too-young-1.jpg
https://wellnessforall.org.uk/2020/06/03/anti-racism-in-the-early-years/
https://blackculturalarchives.org/
https://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/black-history/
https://www.theguardian.com/commentisfree/video/2015/mar/18/everyday-racism-what-should-we-do
https://www.theguardian.com/commentisfree/video/2015/mar/18/everyday-racism-what-should-we-do
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nmAvPkVj8uE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=A-Y5zvnDxsI
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m00098n0/black-and-scottish
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/p081mk0x/shame-in-the-game-racism-in-football
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/p081mk0x/shame-in-the-game-racism-in-football
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b082w9p9/black-and-british-a-forgotten-history-1-first-encounters
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b082w9p9/black-and-british-a-forgotten-history-1-first-encounters
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b082m5tp/black-is-the-new-black-episode-1
https://www.channel4.com/programmes/the-school-that-tried-to-end-racism
https://www.channel4.com/programmes/the-school-that-tried-to-end-racism
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=izsLi-FB5Fg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=izsLi-FB5Fg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=izsLi-FB5Fg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_UwLep9KEFk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_UwLep9KEFk
https://www.channel4.com/programmes/the-talk
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/m000mf8x
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/m000mf8x
https://www.channel4.com/programmes/take-your-knee-off-my-neck


 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 
Open University - FREE Courses 

 
• Race, Ethnicity and Crime 

This free course briefly examines the relationships between race and ethnicity, 

and crime, criminalisation and criminal justice. 

 

• The Politics of Racial Violence in Britain 

This free course focuses on giving you the skills to identify the criteria for 

evaluating the politics of racial violence in Britain. 

 

• Racial Violence: European Perspectives 

The material presented here focuses on the politics of racial violence in Britain. The material is an 

audio file, originally 30 minutes in length, and examines the issues around this subject. 

• Modern Slavery 

This free course is designed to develop an understanding of the international 

system of human rights protection in relation to modern slavery, but also 

encourage an appreciation of the influence of International Human Rights Law on 

the development of the domestic system of human rights protection 

A Class Divided 

The day after Martin Luther King, Jr. was killed, Jane 

Elliott, a teacher in a small, all-white Iowa town, 

divided her third-grade class into blue-eyed and 

brown-eyed groups and gave them a daring lesson 

in discrimination. This is the story of that lesson, its 

lasting impact on the children, and its enduring 

power 30 years later. 

Revisited: How the Bristol bus boycott changed UK 

civil rights 

Marvin Rees, the mayor of Bristol, discusses the 

1963 Bristol bus boycott – a protest that proved to 

be a watershed moment in the UK’s civil rights 

movement. 

https://www.open.edu/openlearn/society-politics-law/race-ethnicity-and-crime/content-section-0?active-tab=description-tab
https://www.open.edu/openlearn/people-politics-law/politics-policy-people/sociology/the-politics-racial-violence-britain/content-section-0?active-tab=description-tab
https://www.open.edu/openlearn/people-politics-law/politics-policy-people/sociology/racial-violence-european-perspectives/content-section-0?intro=1
https://www.open.edu/openlearn/people-politics-law/the-law/modern-slavery/content-section-0?active-tab=description-tab
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1mcCLm_LwpE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1mcCLm_LwpE
https://www.theguardian.com/news/audio/2020/aug/26/revisited-how-the-bristol-bus-boycott-changed-uk-civil-rights-podcast
https://www.theguardian.com/news/audio/2020/aug/26/revisited-how-the-bristol-bus-boycott-changed-uk-civil-rights-podcast
https://www.theguardian.com/news/audio/2020/aug/26/revisited-how-the-bristol-bus-boycott-changed-uk-civil-rights-podcast
https://www.theguardian.com/news/audio/2020/aug/26/revisited-how-the-bristol-bus-boycott-changed-uk-civil-rights-podcast


 
 

 
 

 

 

• ‘Problem’ Populations, ‘Problem’ Places 

This free course, 'Problem' populations, 'problem' places, looks deeper into the 

entanglements of welfare, crime and society. It encourages you to think through 

these entanglements through a focus on 'problem' populations and 'problem' 

places. It includes treatment of the victims of Hurricane Katrina that hit the US in 

2007, and also of the governance of urban populations in the context of Britain 

(council estates) and France (banlieues). 

https://www.open.edu/openlearn/society-politics-law/sociology/problem-populations-problem-places/content-section-0?active-tab=description-tab

